
Daily 
Announcements 

Friday, April-12-24 

 

 

From Mrs. Sanders 
Did you know that five students from St. Andrew's spent Wednesday  at the BC 
Legislature Building, meeting MLAs and attending Question Period at theYouth 
Leadership Summit?  A big thank you to Simmy, Sushan, Eddie, Simran, and Kaylin for 
representing our school. 
 
If you would like to hear more about their experiences, and maybe sign up for this event 
next year, please come to Room 149 today at lunch. Peer counsellors, please plan to 
attend this meeting as well. 
 

From Mrs. Rossetti 
Camp Imadene is May 10/11 
Registration deadlines:  
Monday April 15 if you want to be guaranteed a t-shirt 
April 19 is the absolute deadline (you may not get a t-shirt) 
Register using the eventbrite link in the newsletter or the DYR poster. 

 

From Student Council 
Are you interested in joining the student council? There is a google classroom with all 
the information you need to know before becoming a candidate.  
The code is bhhz3ga.  
 

From Ms. Gilbert 
Grade 10 Retreat is coming fast. ALL Grade 10 students your BLUE permission slips are 
due TODAY.  Come see Ms. Gilbert today if you did not get your BLUE permission slip. It 
is going to be a GREAT DAY!’ 
 

From Mr. Durkan 
Ultimate - Game Day vs MMA! Let’s keep the disc spinning after that great win on 
Wednesday. Game starts at 3:30 at Beckwith. A bus will be available at 3 for anyone 
who needs it. Please change into your game clothes BEFORE the last block and quietly 
exit your classroom at 2:45. 

 

From Mr. Mendez & Mr. Casagrande 
If you are interested in learning about theology, and how Hellenic thought has shaped 
Thomistic understanding of the Christian and Catholic worldview, come out to our 
theology club happening Monday during focus. Sign up for either Mr. Casagrande's or 
Mr. Mendez's focus to come out.  



 
From Ms. Sanders 

Easter Acts of Kindness: The Peer Counsellors ask that you take a few minutes to think 
about and write down an act of kindness that you have received, witnessed or done 
recently at school.  Please record this act of kindness on one of the paper hearts found 
in your TAG room.  We'd like to continue this practice through all of the Easter season 
(until Pentecost in mid May).  Please place completed hearts in the black box on the 
right hand side of the office prayer table, or in Ms. Sanders mailbox.  More paper hearts 
are available there as well.  Thank you for showing and sharing kindness. 

 
From Ms. Lambert 

ATTENTION ALL SABRES!  Exciting news....tickets for High School Musical are on sale in 
the office. Pre-sale tickets are $15.00 or $20.00 at the door. We have 4 shows: 

Evening shows on: Thursday, May 2, Friday, May 3 and Saturday May 4  
Matinee on Saturday, May 4 

You don't want to miss the live showing of the timeless classic. Grab your tickets now 
before they sell out! 

 
SPORTS THIS WEEK  

 
THURSDAY 
Track and Field pract. 3:15-5 @ Uvic (bus 
leaves at 3:15) 
Senior Girls Soccer Game @ Beckwith Park - 
bus leaves 2:15 
 
FRIDAY 
Badminton 3:30-5 
Ultimate Game @ Beckwith Park 3:00 


